
Dear Parents & Students, 

 

As we all are aware that COVID-19 pandemic continues to expand in India 

and the world. It is obvious for children to feel Stress, Anxiety and worry 
during the current situation. 

In view of the above concern, School’s Counselling cell is active to help 

the students in coping up with the issues concerned to them and also to 
provide effective guidance in concerned areas. 

Students can write their queries to the below mentioned School 

Counsellor’s e-mail. 

prashanthooda@apsmeerut.com 

 

Warm Regards, 

Counselling Cell 

APS Meerut 
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